
STATE OF WASHINGTON 
Project Review Committee

7/25/2024 

Steve Febus
Chief Financial Officer
Pullman Regional Hospital 
835 SE Bishop Blvd. 
Pullman, Washington 99163 

Re: Public Body GC/CM Project Addendum Approval

Dear Mr. Febus: 

The Project Review Committee has determined that your request for a project addendum to 
utilize the alternative subcontractor selection process outlined in RCW 39.10.385 has met the 
criteria approval.

Pullman Regional Hospital is hereby authorized to utilize the GC/CM alternative subcontractor 
selection process for EC/CM, MC/CM, and Plumbing on the Patient Care Expansion Project
which was originally approved on November 30, 2023. 

Congratulations on obtaining alternative subcontractor selection approval and we wish you 
successful completion of your project. 

Sincerely,

Jessica Murphy, Chair 
Project Review Committee

cc: Dave Johnson, Chair 
PRC Master Project File


